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Rockestra Stunt - Mellieha Bay (Ghadira) 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners and swimmers 

that a Rockestra Stunt will be held in Mellieha Bay (Ghadira) on Friday 16th August 2019 

at 1100 hours. 

 

The stunt will involve an AFM helicopter circling Mellieha Bay, and will hover over the 

area hatched in red (as shown on attached chart). 

  

In view of the above, mariners and swimmers are informed to keep at a safe distance 

away and cooperate with the organisers. 

 

Mariners are to obey instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF 

channel 12 and any enforcement agency. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 211A, 2537, 2538   

 




